
 
   

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release  

 
Margaret Dobson is the new President-Elect Designee of the Arkansas Bar Association  

 
  
Margaret Dobson of Sheridan is the new President-Elect Designee of the Arkansas Bar Association. 
She will serve a one-year term as President-Elect beginning in June 2022 before assuming the 
office of President at the Association's 2023 Annual Meeting. 
 
A solo practitioner, Margaret has spent her career serving the Association and her community. 
She is currently serving as a member of the Association’s Board of Trustees and the Executive 
Committee and has served on sections and in the House of Delegates. She is the city attorney for 
Redfield, is an attorney ad litem and has served as a Special Associate Justice on the Arkansas 
Supreme Court. She is a Rotarian and a Paul Harris Fellow and serves on a local and regional 
library board. She serves on an Incubator Committee at the Bowen School of Law. Margaret and 
her husband David have three sons. She is active in her church and in Boy Scouts.  
 
Margaret graduated cum laude from Harding University with a Bachelor of Business 
Administration in 1990. She graduated with honest honors from the University of Arkansas at 
Little Rock School of Law with a Juris Doctor in 1999.  She served as Executive Editor of the Law 
Review.  

 
Founded in 1898, the Arkansas Bar Association is the premier legal association in the state. As a 
voluntary organization of more than 5,300 members, the Association’s primary mission is to 
support attorneys; advance the practice of law; advocate for the legal profession; foster 
professionalism, civility, and integrity; and protect the rule of law. 
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